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Disaster declared in Latrobe 
City Council  area 

 
Latrobe City Council registered for disaster recovery 
funding in response to Australian Government 
Registered Disaster Event No 1029 ‘South East 
Victorian storms: commencing 13 August 2022’.  
 
Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements has 
committed up to $1.8 million in further funding to 
help with disaster recovery for Council’s local roads. 
 

 
Figure 1 - Landslip damage holding up traffic on Traralgon Creek Road 
soon after the August 2022 storm 
 

 
Figure 2 - Restoration work completed at the same site on Traralgon 
Creek Road 
 

Schedule for completion 
 
All work remains scheduled for completion during the 
2022-2023 financial year – including damage due to 
the August 2022 storms. Future disaster recovery 
works are scheduled for Hallams Road, Jeeralang 

North Road, Jeeralang West Road, Jumbuk Road 
Lindners Road, Morwell River Road, Old Jumbuk 
Road, Quarry Road, Shellcotts Road, and Taylors 
Road. 
 

Work recently completed  
 
Latrobe City Council is pleased to see remediation 
works complete at 27 of the registered sites it is 
monitoring. Many of the landslips are throughout the 
Strzelecki Ranges with two outliers in Yallourn North.  
 
Roads where work has recently been completed 
include Budgeree Road, Grand Ridge Road, Morwell 
River East Branch Road, Prosper Valley Road, 
Summerfield Track, Traralgon Creek Road, Upper 
Middle Creek Road, Whitelaw’s Track. Note that 
roadwork is in progress at other sites on several of 
these roads. 
 

Before and After 
 

 
Figure 3 - Flood damage on Traralgon Creek Road during 2021 
 

 
Figure 4 - Recently completed restoration work  on Traralgon Creek 
Road 
 


